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Sacramental Ministry 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Post-Covid Training and Refresher workshops open to all 

involved or interested in Sacramental Ministry, including: 

 The Ministry of Welcome 
 Serving as Sacristan 
 Choosing the Hymns 
 Writing & Leading Intercessions 
 Reading the Lessons 
 Assisting with the Chalice 

Saturday, January 28th  

9.30am – 12.00 noon 

At St Michael and All Angels Church, Brook Road, 

Borehamwood  

 

With Revd Louise Collins, Mrs Pat Clarke, Mr Andrew Whittington & others.  

It will be helpful if you can please contact your Churchwarden to register your 

interest and indicate which 2 workshops you would like to attend – thank you.  


